
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPAAM 

NOTIFICATION 
F.15-10/1/2011 (Acad) 

Dated 08.02.2021 
 

Those students, who have registered the Open elective courses in the Spring semester, 2021, are 

hereby informed to contact the concerned course instructor immediately as classes are already 

started. 

Those students who have not yet registered the Open elective course may contact the respective 

course instructor for registration of the course. The course instructor can incorporate the roll numbers 

of the students in the portal internally by using his /her login id. 

 

The students, who have already registered one course and require registering one more course, may 

send the names of three courses by e-mail in order of preference to the office of the undersigned 

latest by 10.02.2021. 

 

           Sd/- ( L. Boral) 
      Controller of Examinations 


